
The Literacy talks about long vowel sounds 

– we don’t use these terms but it is good 

to listen to words carefully. 
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Maths L6 M8 K4 N4 D15 
Click on Y1 tab to the left of your screen.  

Home Learning Tip: Turn 

learning sessions into a 

game! If you’re practising 

doubling try dealing out 5 

playing cards to your child 

and 5 cards for yourself (no 

pictures or 7s or 9s). Then 

take it turns to look for 

doubles in each other’s 

hands – e.g. “I have a 2. 

Double 2 is 4 so I’m taking 

your 4!” If no one can make 

a match you both draw 

another card. You can play 

with halves as well. 

Opportunities for writing: This 

week Bubble 5 have written a 

little sentence about themselves 

to go into a book about what 

makes us individual. The children 

love that they feature in their 

very own book! In Bubble 1 they 

have been writing messages to 

friends they miss seeing every 

day and in Bubble 11 they have 

written ideas (in speech bubbles) 

for things you could say in their 

café role play. These are all 

meaningful opportunities for 

writing you could try at home  
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Sun 

 

Hi everyone!  
We hope you enjoyed the mini-heatwave this week. Sunny weather is a 

great opportunity to discuss sun safety with your child and, in these new 

circumstances, ways to stay safe when out and about. You could even make 

little poster reminders to go by the front door – ‘get a hat!’ or ‘have you 

got cream on?’. In school we’ve been enjoying lots of water play and 

finding ways to stay cool, paper fans and sitting under the big tree are 

two favourites. On Friday you will find out your child’s class teacher for 

next year and rest assured we will find ways to make transition as smooth 

as we possibly can. For now, continue to work on those key phonics skills 

and explore meaningful ways for your child to learn. 

 The doubles game mentioned above is an idea from Instagram user 

called Miniwritersclub. 

This is a mum and Reception teacher who is teaching her 5-year-old daughter 

through lock down and is posting ideas for learning activities she’s found 

successful. Very helpful! Why not take a look? 

Please keep emailing with updates about home learning and if your child is 

in school then you can contact us with any questions or information this way 

too.  

Don’t forget to see 

what Oak Academy 

have on offer this 

week!  

 

 

Writing in Reception 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year/reception/

